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MONTHLY UPDATE

PRAYER REQUESTS
For spiritual eyes to be
opened to the light of the
gospel, and spiritual
strongholds to be broken so
the Kingdom of God can be
built here. 

For continued vision and
boldness as we seek to move
forward, partnering with God
to reach this city and nation. 

GET INVOLVED
Thank you so much for your
prayers and faithful support to
the mission here in Poland! We
couldn’t do this without you! 

If you feel led to give, you can
do so by going to: 

https://www.aim2go.org/give

You can enroll as a monthly
donor, or give a one-time
amount. 

Our Global Missions reference
number: 406407

Text to Give: 
Text “ gmSTM92” to 71777

PayPal: AlyssaBrooks1532 

AUSCHWITZ-BERKINAU 

Let’s stay connected!

This month was another busy
month! 

This month we helped with
upcoming conference planning,
including venue research and
prayer route tests, and we
worked with the team to host our
monthly hotel service.

The Pattersons came for the
weekend of the 18th and we were
able to plan with the team in
person, which was wonderful!
(See top right picture)

At the end of the month, we
helped at a conference in Krakow,
Poland, with Jackson speaking in
a youth split session and Alyssa
assisting with music.  

We also did prayer walks and
continued with our weekly
meetings: Tuesday English club,
Wednesday prayer, Thursday
Polish language practice, Friday
game night, and Sunday worship
service.

This month, visited the
Auschwitz-Berkinau
concentration and
extermination camp located in
southwestern Poland.
 
This camp was the largest of its
kind - designed and used by the
Nazis during World War II.

These train tracks pictured
above were the “end of the
road” for so many men, women,
and children. Over 1 million
Jews perished here, as well as
other national and religious
minorities.

As we toured the grounds, we
prayed that God would heal the
foundation of this great
country. That he would restore
the years the enemy has stolen,
and give new life and hope to
those still affected today. 


